
FOR PLANNING PURPOSES ONLY  
  
  

  
  
  

MEDIA ADVISORY  
  

Contact: Lauren Dodd Thorp  
Office of the Governor  
lauren.thorp@exec.nm.gov  
  
  
June 25, 2024  
  
  

MEDIA: Cabinet secretaries available for Cabinet in Your 
Community interviews   

  
SANTA FE – Gov. Michelle Lujan Grisham's Cabinet secretaries will be available for 5-
10-minute interviews to discuss their departments’ involvement in the upcoming 
Cabinet in Your Community events in Clovis and Portales, July 8 and 9.  
  
WHAT: Cabinet in Your Community interviews  
  
WHO:  Secretary Kari Armijo – New Mexico Health Care Authority  
               Secretary Patrick Allen – New Mexico Department of Health  
               Secretary Sarita Nair – New Mexico Department of Workforce Solutions    
  
To schedule a Cabinet in Your Community interview, credentialed members of the 
media may contact Communications Assistant Lauren Dodd Thorp at 
lauren.thorp@exec.nm.gov.  
  
Interviews with other Cabinet secretaries may be available upon request or the day of 
the events.  
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